AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

TOWN OF AVON
ZDIS NOV 23 PM 1: 47
TERMH GLERAK

Commissioners: Barbara Littlefield, Chairwoman Kathy McDonald, Vice-Chairwoman Glenn Fernald, Mike Lawler, Carl Fischer

October 15, 2015

Avon Park and Recreation met at 7:00 with members Barbara Littlefield, Glenn Fernald, Mike Lawler and Carl Fischer present.

Minutes from the October 1st meeting were reviewed and accepted as recorded.

FIELDS/PLAYGROUNDS

Carl has contacted Reed Custom Soil to assess rebuilding Noonan field. P&R is concerned that if that kind of money is spent the field would deteriorate back to its present condition without regular maintenance.

The board had invited Bill Fitzgerald to tonight's meeting to discuss the Highway Departments field maintenance schedule. Bill did not make the meeting.

The netting for Noonan backstop will be on the next meeting's agenda. The board would like to get the poles in place before winter so that come Spring the netting could be added. Inline will notify Carl when the po for the backstops at Crowley are ready to be signed.

THEATER PROGRAM

ACT program has notified P&R that they are interested in becoming an independent board. We will need to check with town hall as to how to go about it because the program was originally funded by a line item in our budget.

TEEN PROGRAM

The teen program signup's were very successful with 31 teens signing up . There are 23 teens attending the Scream Fest trip on October 17^{th} .

Our next scheduled meeting will be on Thursday November 5th.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Geary, Secretary Avon Park and Recreation Commission